
Dear Japanese Society for Spine Surgery and Related Research, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the secretariat of the 2nd Joint Congress of the INS European 
Chapters (e-INS 2020<https://e-ins.org/>) which will be held on June 25-27, 2020 in Paris, 
France. 
 
We are interested in promoting our Joint Congress through your Japanese Society for Spine 
Surgery and Related Research. 
 
Please let me know if information regarding the Congress can be: 
 
  1.  Added to your list of events/online calendar 
  2.  Shared on your social media 
  3.  Sent to your members through email/newsletter 
 
Below you will find sample text to forward your members. 
 
The 2nd Joint Congress of the INS European Chapters (e-INS 2020<https://e-ins.org/>)  
will take place June 25-27, 2020 in Paris, France. This is a unique multidisciplinary forum for 
colleagues from around the world to meet and discuss a variety of topics, generating 
stimulating debates and fruitful collaborations. Join leading experts and other allied healthcare 
professionals for this outstanding opportunity to take part in educational sessions and 
networking opportunities. 
 
If you could kindly get back to me at your earliest convenience, I would be very grateful. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ZHANET DIMITROVA 
e-INS 2020 Marketing Coordinator 
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